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Michael Liberty

From: Junipero Serra High School [vbkates@la-serrahs.org]
Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2012 5:15 PM
To: Michael Liberty
Subject: Junipero Serra High School Alumni Newsletter

Having trouble viewing this email? Click here  
Hi, just a reminder that you're receiving this email because you have expressed an interest in Junipero Serra High School. Don't 
forget to add vbkates@la-serrahs.org to your address book so we'll be sure to land in your inbox!  
  
You may unsubscribe if you no longer wish to receive our emails. 

 

Junipero Serra High School 

Alumni eNewsletter 

 

 Part 1 of 2  February 2012
 

Booster Clubs  

2nd Annual Car Show 

  
Like Classic, Muscle Cars 
and Hot Rods.....Plan now 

to attend the Serra 
Booster Club's 2nd Annual 

Car Show on Saturday, 
March 17, 2012 from 

`10:00AM -3:00PM. Bigger 
and better than last year! 
 Want more information? 
Call Jeff Vullo 310-480-
1007 Michael Jackson 

323-356-7069 or e-mail to 
boosterclub@la-

serrahs.org.  

Reunions 
  

Class of 1962 May 5th  
The Class of 1962, led by 

Grace, Brakel, and 
Raffanello, looks as if they 

may set attendance 
records for a reunion. 

Class of 1972 May 12th 
Class of 1982 May 19th  

Eugene Profit Award 

Father Charles Carpenter returns to Serra 
  

 
Mike Maiori '60 was instrumental in bringing the famous Missionary and 
Serra graduate Father Charles Carpenter '63 back to Serra for the first 
time in almost 50 years. Father said Mass for the student body and then 
visited with teachers, staff and representatives of Campus Ministry. Father 
Charles, a member of The Missionaries of Fatima, continues to work in 
Mexico and promises to return to campus before another 50 years pass. It 
is worth visiting Father's website Missionaries of Fatima. 
  
Mike Maiori is shown here presenting a check to Campus Ministry student 
rep Anthony Chanman and other Campus Ministry members Christina 
Gonzalez, Diane Villaroman, and Gabriela Rodriquez. That's Father 
Charles on the right. Esteban Hernandez took the picture.  
  
Mike's check is on behalf of Thomas Aquinas College supporting the April 
21 celebration honoring Dean and Coach Dwan Hurt. Find out more about 
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Serra's Eugene Profit 
Awards go to the 

student athlete with 
the highest GPA in 
each year in each 

sport. Want to know 
why the Awards are 
named after Eugene 

Profit?  
  

Click here. 

Sports Odds & Ends 

  

If you happen to be in New 
York City on March 9-10, 
attend the New Balance 
National Indoor Track 

Meet and watch Cavaliers 
compete on the National 

Stage. More to come soon 
on Serra Track & Field. 

  
Serra Baseball is back in a 
big way. Take a look at our 

baseball website  
Click here  

  
If you happen to be in Las 
Vegas Feb. 24, watch the 

Cavalier Cheerleaders 
compete for a National 
Championship at the 

Orleans Hotel. 
  

The Dailey Breeze does a 
great job in covering Serra 
sports teams. They offer a 

12 month on-line 
subscription for $65.00. 
Go to the Daily Breeze 

  

  
Congratulations to the 

Alumni.  
  

End of January total 
alumni revenue is 

$95,066.95 Last year's 
total for the full year 

the college at Thomas Aquinas College. 
  

The Alumni Wall 
  

 

The first 120 Alumni Tiles are at the engraver. We will let you know when 
they are up and we will have an unveiling party.  We have posted the 
names of all the contributors on the www.la-serrahs.org in the 
Alumni section. 

 

Dedication to Excellence Celebration 

  

 
  
The Dedication to Excellence Celebration in honor of Coach Hurt on April 
21st.   Go to www.la-serrahs.org click on alumni events, go to April and 
click on Hurt Gala. There will be information regarding tickets, 
sponsorships, advertising opportunities and more.  The keynote speaker 
will be Jay Hillock, Director of Pro Personnel for the Chicago Bulls.  Jay 
coached Dwan at Gonzaga.  He has a few stories he wants to tell us.  
Amazing Race winners, Chip and Kim McAllister are joining us as well.It 
looks as if we will sell out.  

More Tough Guys 
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was $109,780  
  

There will be another 
eNewsletter next week. 

Vince Kates '61 
  

Joe Cormier '81 
  

DeShawn Burton '88  
  
  

  

 
  

 
  

 
  

 
  

The Serra football team from the fall of 1989 was one of the greatest high 
school football teams of all time.  The '89 team sliced through the pre-
season and Camino Real League schedule in a breeze compiling a 10-0 
record. 
  
The 89'ers then charged into the C.I.F. play-offs. Our Cavaliers took down 
Morningside 18-0 in the first round, they followed that up by defeating 
Arroyo Grande 32-25. Then easily beat Notre Dame 12-3 in the semi-
finals. The Championship game loomed as Serra's Cavaliers met up 
against mighty Lompoc on December 9, 1989 at El Camino College. 
Lompoc featured Napoleon Kauffman at running back, who later starred 
for the Oakland Raiders. But mightier Serra took an early lead and led all 
the way. Final score '89 Serra Cavaliers 34, Lompoc 31. 
  
Coach Leo Hand was quoted after the game saying, "I'm so happy for 
these guys. This one is special because these guys are the nicest, most 
unselfish bunch I've ever been around."  
  
Plan now to attend Serra's opening game September 14th.  We will be 
honoring Serra's First State Champion Football Team. 
Thanks to those great Cavaliers. 
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